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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Kiernan, James <JKiernan@chevron.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 7:38 AM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: 'Miles, Samuel'; 'Brandt, Katherine'; Kiernan, James
Subject: Case No. RO0000352 (Unocal #5484 - 18950 Lake Chabot Rd, Castro Valley)

Hi Keith, 
 
As you may know, I have recently taken over management of this site.  My contact information is below. 
 
Regarding your 6/9/16 letter, I contacted the State Board on 7/6/16 via e-mail to inquire about the closure status.  I was 
informed later that day by Therese Barakatt that Bob Trommer (the original contact on the closure notice) had retired and 
Pat Cullen took over his responsibilities.  I was told Pat would provide me with an update but I have not heard anything 
since.  I’ll keep checking with them and will let you know once I hear something. 
 
I apologize, I meant to send this out yesterday but got busy in the afternoon.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
James P. Kiernan, P.E. 
Project Manager 
jkiernan@chevron.com 
 
Chevron Environmental Management Company  
Marketing Business Unit  
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road, Room C2102  
San Ramon, CA 94583  
Tel +1 925 842 3220 
Mobile +1 510 606 0156 
 
I appreciate CSOC Feedback. 
 


